
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

JOIN US…… 

This Wednesday, June 24th at noon at Moe’s Restaurant.  

We have had great attendance the last several weeks but 

we are also providing the opportunity to join via Zoom.  

Always look for the links with each week’s reminders. 

 

______________________________________________ 

UPCOMING MEETINGS…. 

06/24 – Noon meeting at Moe’s Restaurant 

07/01 – Noon meeting at Moe’s Restaurant with 4th of July 

Trivia 

SAVE THE DATE….. 

Wednesday, 07/15 – Noon meeting at Moe’s – We will 

honor our High School Scholarship recipients. 

Wednesday, 07/22 – Noon meeting at Moe’s – Optimist of 

the Year 

______________________________________________ 

 If you have not already be sure to “like” us on Facebook 

at Optimist Club Wash Mo. 

And continue to check out our website. 

http://optimistclubwashmo.wixsite.com/optimistclubwas

hmo 

_____________________________________________ 

 

   

 

 

THANK YOU…. 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU….. 

 

To everyone that submitted a vote for our 2020 

Optimist of the Year.  The selection has been made 

and will be announced and honored at our July 22nd  

meeting.   

 

 

ANNUAL RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE 

DRIVE…. 

 

Is still going on through the month of June.  You can 

purchase items off their wish list that was provided 

earlier or the committee will also accept donations 

and go shopping for you or present a cash donation 

to them if you so desire.  If you can’t make a 

meeting the next couple of weeks you can mail your 

donation to  P. O. Box 701, Washington, MO  

63090. 

 

This is always a very rewarding service project to 

help and support families going through some trying 

times..let’s have another successful project. 

 

SAVE THE DATE….. 

 

On July 15th we will be inviting to our noon meeting 

our seven scholarship recipients and their families to 

honor them…a little different this year but we will 

still make it special and to congratulate and wish 

them well in the next step of their education. 
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WELCOME TO…. 

 

 
Mike and Brenda Johns, our club’s first Friend 

of Optimist.  As you know Mike and Brenda own 

Moe’s Restaurant where we meet at weekly(Day 

Club) and monthly(Night Clubbers).  President 

Chris Marquart made the presentation at the 

06/17 meeting.  We really appreciate everything 

the Johns’ do for the club to accomidate and 

make us feel welcome with every visit. 

 

________________________________________ 
 

DON’T FORGET…. 

 

To complete the Christmas Tree lot survey that 

Chris sent out this past Friday.  There are a lot of 

unknowns in the next several months but one thing 

we know for sure is Christmas will be December 

25th so we need your input, help and support! 

 

To vote for the By-Law revisions as per the request 

of Optimist International.  Chris emailed those out 

to you today. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2019-2020 Officers & Board Members 
 

Chris Marquart  President 

Tim Willard   Vice President 

George Dohm   Secretary 

Rita Griesheimer  Treasurer 

Julie Frankenberg  Past President 

Gary Winzenburger  Board Member 

Dan Yoest   Board Member 

Sara Cunningham  Board Member 

Nick Frankenberg  Board Member 

Sally Brock   Board Member 

Judy Straatmann  Board Member 
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